
Public Service Commission, 11/19/2018 

As a homeowner of a total electric home I am very disturbed by the request from Kentucky Utilities for a 

huge rate increase and as I understand their request for a cancellation of the discounted rate for total 

electric homes. Their estimate of 1139 kWh of electricity use per month is grossly inaccurate for total 

electric homes. It would cause a rate increase of much more than their estimate of $13.47 per month. 

As a customer I am very upset and outraged at Kentucky Utilities repeated requests for rate increases. It 

is time for Kentucky Utilities to decrease the huge profits it is paying shareholders of the company and 

consider the customers. The customers should be their priority, not shareholders. There are many 

customers that are barely making ends meet as it is. It is not like the customers have a choice of 

whether to buy electricity or not. I sincerely request that the Public Service Commission deny the 

request for more money at the customer's expense. 

Janet C. Wilson 

1537 White Oak Rd 

Stamping Ground, KY 40379 
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